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December 14, 2015 

 

 

Dear CPISRA and IFCPF Member Nations 

 

 

APPLICATION TO HOST CPISRA AND IFCPF GENERAL ASSEMBLY 2016 
 
 

As part of the continued working relationship between CPISRA and IFCPF we have decided 

that it will be a cost effective and time saving venture to have the 2016 General Assemblies 

simultaneously. 

 

IFCPF and CPISRA are seeking Host Countries for these very important meetings in the fall 

of 2016, after the Rio 2016 Paralympic Games.  We would prefer to hold the meetings from 

November 7 – 11, 2016, however, we will consider proposals for other dates.   

 

If your country is interested in hosting this event, please send a letter of intent to host to 

Alice Holland (administratior@cpisra.org or aholland@ifcpf.com) before Friday, January 

2nd, 2016. 

 

The schedule will be as follow: 

 

Day 1 (Wednesday): arrival IFCPF and CPISRA Executive Committees 

Day 2 (Thursday):  IFCPF and CPISRA Executive Committee meetings 

   Arrival of delegates 

Day 3 (Friday):  IFCPF and CPISRA Workshops  

   Reception  

Day 4 (Saturday): 09:00 – 12:30: CPISRA GA and 14:00 – 17:30 IFCPF GA 

   19:00 – Joint cultural dinner   

Day 5 (Sunday): Departures 

 

We urge all members to consider hosting this important meeting.   
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